
 
From: Tony Rizzo <tonyrizzo44@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 21, 2021 1:17 PM 
To: Donna Phillips <donna.phillips@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Subject: Transient License Transfer 
 
I am writing to reiterate my opposition to the license transfers to 512 Catherine St. The owner(s) 
requesting the transfer also own a house diagonally across the street from my house. Of all the transient 
unit it's the worst managed at times a dozen rowdy, disrespectful tenants have occupied unit. This past 
weekend there was a big commotion around midnight with lots of yelling and swearing ending 
 with a man laying in the street.  
Again, I strongly oppose this transfer. 
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